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Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District Office Reopening to the Public 
COVID-19 safety protocols will remain in place to protect customers and employees 

 
Beaumont, CA – The Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District (BCVWD) administrative office 
located at 560 Magnolia Ave. in Beaumont will reopen to the public on a limited basis 
beginning Tuesday, April 20, 2021. 
 
The lobby will be open and District employees will be available to receive customer 
payments, answer questions, and meet with developers and their representatives from 8:00 
a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Tuesday and Thursdays. 
 
Customers can make an appointment or visit the office during the hours specified. Customers 
will be admitted to the lobby three at a time.  Masks are required and social distancing 
guidelines will be enforced.  
 
Developer appointments can also be made ahead of time by calling (951) 845-9581 during 
the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday. 
 
“At BCVWD, we are committed to keeping our employees and customers safe,” said 
President Daniel Slawson, on behalf of the Board of Directors. “We are excited to reopen our 
office to the public, and we ask customers to follow the COVID-19 safety protocols we have 
put in place.” 
 
Due to the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic and Governor Gavin Newsom’s stay-at-home 
orders, the District office closed to visitors in March 2020. BCVWD is committed to providing 
safe, reliable service and pivoted its operations to continue to meet customer needs while 
also ensuring the safety of its employees and the community.  
 
As the state experiences a decline in COVID-19 cases and businesses begin to reopen, the 
Board of Directors determined it would be appropriate to reopen the BCVWD lobby in a safe 
manner. The District will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and make adjustments 
as necessary.  
 
To make an office appointment, call (951) 845-9581 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Thursday. To learn more about BCVWD, visit bcvwd.org.  
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Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District was formed in 1919 and is governed by a publicly elected five-
member Board of Directors. BCVWD is an independent special district that provides water service to 
55,000 customers in a 28-square-mile service area. 
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